
NORTH TARANAKI DISTRICT FEDERATION OF WOMEN’S INSTITUTES
NEWSLETTER – MARCH, 2023

         THEME          PROJECT 
 Vision for All Looking for Opportunity in Your Communi
Dear Members, Well what a very successful creative arts day 305 entries last year we had 
160 so thankyou to you all for entering there was a lot of beautiful hand work and a busy 
day.  Thankyou to New Plymouth Central for doing a lovely morning tea and extra help in 
general, also Tikorangi for arranging lunch to Tarata for organising the produce stall and for 
Dorothy Enright who feed and watered the points people and federation members who were
writing up the certificates.  We need all the extra help to run these days As a President I was 
over joyed with the support to make the day so successful.
We have 5 members heading to Timaru for the AGM so we wish them well for a good trip 
and hopefully they will come home with plenty of insight to how institute will continue.
As the weather turns cooler and we tend to stay at home more don’t forget to keep in touch 
with other members.
I hope you have all received the plea letter from myself regarding Treasurer and Secretary 
positions on Federation if you haven’t please ask your President for a copy and hopefully we 
may have a reply.  
Results Creative arts day
              Most Entries New Plymouth Central
              Most Points Durham
              Member with most points Raewyn Lucinsky
              Best exibit Diane Lithgow 
Congratulations the points were very close

Dates to Remember
National AGM Timaru 29th 30th May
Reminders
Can you please read and discuss remits and get back to federation with your thoughts, also 
ideas for winter outing and country ideas for international day.
President
Mrs Valma Hirst
Ph 7567664email:  hirstvalma@gmail.com

                                    
NTFED TSB Bank No. 15-3942- 0002249-00
 Committee
 Ms Karen Belton    kannieb@hotmail1961.com.   Handcraft Convener, Catering.
 Mrs Hazel Dodunski grahamandhazel@xtra.co.nz.  Vice President 
 Mrs Judith Clough rodneyjudithclough@gmail.com.  Scrapbook
 Mary Corin                                     marycorinnz@gmail.com           Hostess
Next NT Federation Committee meeting Tuesday 9th May, 2023
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